
999 Third Street
Sponsor: Eden Housing

• New construction of 66 one-bedroom and studio units for 
older adults + one manager’s unit

• Project-based vouchers through Marin Housing Authority

• Services on bottom floors through Healthy Aging Campus 
operated by Vivalon

• Estimated start of construction: April 2022

• Estimated completion: November 2023

Type Units Total Cost 2021 Request Prior Award 2021 NOFA 
Award

Total City Funding 
(per unit)

Gap Funding 67 $47,266,587 $1,000,000 $800,000 
($12,000)

$1,000,000 $1,800,000 
($26,866)

Funding
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